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24th January 2023

Dear grown ups,
We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day on Friday 3 February 2023.

The NSPCC need our support more than ever. By raising money, we can help to fund their vital services such as Childline
—the helpline that’s always there for children and young people whatever their problem or concern.

On average, a child contacts Childline every 25 seconds

Making maths meaningful
Number Day (Friday 3" February) is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, ‘can-do’ attitude towards
it.

¢ We will be holding a family Maths trail where we would love it if you were able to join your child/ren. An
invite is attached to this letter and this will enable 1 adult per family to attend. Please bring this invite with
you on the morning before signing in. You will need a coat! ©

e There will be tea and coffee available in the hall from 8:40 with a view to starting around 9:15 till 10.15
approximately.

e We would like to cover the perimeter of our playground in pennies/coins and donate these to the NSPCC. If
you have any spare change at home, please send it in!

¢ We will be looking at Maths in Art and creating our own designs.

e A TTRockstars Battle is a must, of course!

e The day will end with a Magnificent Maths Hat Parade. We have sent your child home with a template.
Please help them to design and make their Maths hat.

Safe fundraising
We've set up a just giving page which is below. Please donate and share with friends so we can support the NSPCC.
https://www.justgiving.com/page/dereham-junior-academy-1674546377575?newPage=true

It all adds up

We're really looking forward to all the fun of Number Day, and we really appreciate your support.

All the money we raise will make an enormous difference to children today and help the NSPCC be there for children
tomorrow.
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Best wishes,

Mrs Dack

You can find out more about the NSPCC’s work at nspcc.org.uk
To find out more about keeping children safe online, visit nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety
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